
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
April 16, 2012 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Jeff Grinnell, Steven 
DiVirgilio 
 
The Board voted 4-0 to elect Steve Divirgilio to the vacant position as President. 
 
Helena will be researching pear tress to replace the trees destroyed in the October storm. 
 
The Board reviewed items to be in the Spring newsletter. 
 
The Board has set a date to meet with Len Theran and Don Donegan- April 23. 
 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next Board meeting Monday May 7 16  5:45 pm 26 Lex 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


